
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Promotional Image Consent 

 

On Monday 18th September 2023 a professional photographer will be working in school taking 

photographs to be used in marketing literature and on the school website.  The images will be 

used in a number of marketing distributions in the Nottinghamshire area promoting The 

Garibaldi School which may include print advertisements in local papers/publications.  We are 

seeking consent from all Year 7 and 12 parents to ensure photographs are not taken without 

parents’ permission. The photographs will feature students in and around school, and your 

child may be featured in lesson shots and general footage. 

 

Please click on the link https://www.garibaldischool.co.uk/image-consent to complete 

the online promotional image consent form. 

 

If you have any concerns or need to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school on 01623 464220 or email office@garibaldischool.co.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

James Aldred 

Head Teacher 
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